
Planning Committee

Wednesday, 6th April, 2016

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISITS – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:       Councillor Garrett (Chairperson); 
                              Councillors Armitage, Magee, McDonough-Brown, 

and Mullan

In Attendance :           Ms. K. Mills, Mr. C. Campfield and Miss. E. McGoldrick

Apologies

Councillor Campbell.

Site Visits – Deferred Applications

Further to its decision of 15th March, the Committee convened at 12:30 pm at 
College Street for the purpose of undertaking a site visit in respect of the following 
application:

 LA04/2015/0419/F - Mixed use development to include 647 
standard bedrooms and 93 studio rooms managed student 
residential building with ground floor shop at 78 College Avenue 

The Chairperson reminded the Committee that the applications had been 
deferred specifically to enable Members to familiarise themselves with the location.

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visits concluded at 13.00 pm.
                                                                

                                          Noted.

                                              Chairperson


